
Even with limited school hours, 
 English teachers strive to 

organise activities online and 
face-to-face to maximise 

students' exposure to the language.

CREATING AN 
ENGLISH-RICH

ENVIRONMENT AMID 
THE PANDEMIC

Technology is used to run club 

 meetings during school suspension,

and in the lessons to help students

interact with their peers.  Both our

students and teachers have fun

adapting to the 'new normal'. 

MAKING USE OF TECHNOLOGY 
TO STAY CONNECTED

Due to the lack of teaching hours, 
our NETs' role in promoting English

outside the classroom is more 
crucial than ever. Our NETs take 

an active role in  organising 
activities through Digital English

Corner as well as training the 
English Ambassadors, who promote

English among their peers.

TRAINING STUDENTS 
TO BE LEADERS OF

TOMORROW

ZOOM LIVE SESSION



PROVIDING CHANCES  
TO EXCEL

External competitions, like Speech
Festival, are perfect platforms for

students to demonstrate their
language competency.  Last year

the majority of our students 
got Merit Certificates in the

competition, while Isaac Chan
came first and Keiji Komine came
second in Secondary 4 Solo Verse

Speaking Competition. 
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Building students'
confidence in English

GIVING SUPPORT 
AFTER THE LESSONS

To compensate for the lack of
teaching hours, enhancement

and remedial courses are
organized after school and

during holidays.
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